
Subject: Re: FW: BLQ Pico PBID Renewal Docs
From: MT Live Entertainment <mtliveentertainment@gmail.com>
Date: 09/27/2017 10:54 AM
To: Darin <darin@lani.org>

Thank you

On Wed, Sep 27, 2017 at 10:07 AM, Darin <darin@lani.org <mailto:darin@lani.org> > wrote:

Hi everyone,

We have the new BID Management Plan along with the project 2019 budget and 
property list.  The Landscaping, Sanitation, and Beautification category has been 
increased which now makes up 68.9% of our total budget.

Let me know if you have any questions. 

Darin French

Program Manager

Los Angeles Neighborhood Initiative

800 S. Figueroa Street, Ste. 970

Los Angeles, CA 90017

213/627-1822 x13 <tel:(213)%20627-1822> 

213/627-1821 <tel:(213)%20627-1821>  fax

darin@lani.org <mailto:darin@lani.org>

From: Donald Duckworth [mailto:duckworth.donald@gmail.com
<mailto:duckworth.donald@gmail.com> ] 

Sent: Monday, September 25, 2017 10:03 PM
To: Eugene Van Cise
Cc: Darin
Subject: BLQ Pico PBID Renewal Docs

Here are the digital docs, Eugene.  Let me know how I can assist in any way.    

It would be of assistance if You could tell me when to be ready for your response.

Thank you.
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-- 

Ana M Ricardo
President / CEO
MT Live Entertainment
1414w Pico Blvd
Los Angeles, ca 90015
(213) 550 - 9320 Cell
mtliveentertainment@gmail.com <mailto:mtliveentertainment@gmail.com>
www.mtliveentertainment.com <http://www.mtliveentertainment.com>

The information contained in this e-mail and any attached
documents may be privileged, confidential and protected from
disclosure.  If you are not the intended recipient you may not
read, copy, distribute or use this information.  If you have
received this communication in error, please notify the sender
immediately by replying to this message and then delete it
from your system.
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